
Date:   November 10, 2022

To: Board of Education

From:   Tom Isom, Director of Technology

Re: Interactive Monitors Purchase

Description of Need/Background

On December 13, 2021 the Board approved a purchase of interactive monitors in an amount not to

exceed $1,280,000.  Since that time the district has added new positions to the district such as

elementary and middle school counselors, student support advisors, special education staffing, etc.  We

did not have excess inventory to outfit new offices and or classrooms for interactive monitors.  After

working with building administration we have determined a need for eleven additional interactive

monitors.

Purchase Information

Cost: $61,143.53
Vendor: Bluum of Minnesota, LLC
Source of Funds: 2019 Bond

Recommendation

I am recommending to the Board for consideration  the purchase of $61,143.53 for interactive monitors

to accommodate additional needs as discussed with building administration.  We were able secure this

pricing utilizing already bid and negotiation contracts.

“Together…educating with excellence, inspiring each learner for life.”


